
We are going to be taking a school wide field trip to 
John Barsby on December 11th. We will be leaving 
our school at 9:20 am and will return to Georgia 
Avenue by 10:45 am.  
 
This was a long-standing tradition for Barsby to host 
their feeder schools for a meal in December.  We look 
forward to sharing a Pancake Breakfast with them and also participate in some 
of their leadership games.   
 
Should you have any concerns or questions please email 
shauna.coey@sd68.bc.ca 

Thank you, 

Shauna Coey  
Principal  
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